
 

Bristol Parks & Recreation 

Ellingwood Information Center 

July 9, 2019  

Commissioners present: Clyde Pendleton, Sandra Lane, Laurie Mahan 

Also present:  Lara Sargent 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:07 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Minutes: 

Laurie made a motion to approve the minutes from the July 2nd meeting, Sandra seconded, and motion carried.   
 

Lobsters: 

This year in the Fishermen’s Museum, the park staff have been giving out tiny, plush lobsters for the small 

kids who aren’t allowed to climb the tower. The staff have expressed how much better it has been this year 

because of this. The lobsters are running low and the Commissioners agreed to purchase more. 

 

Traffic Control: 

The Commission discussed who would be participating in the traffic control training being offered at the 

Bremen Fire Station in a few weeks.  

 

Staff: 

The Commission went into Executive session MRSA 405(6A) at 6:35 to discuss staffing.  Executive session 

ended at 7:02. 

 

Pemaquid Beach Pavilion: 

The Commission discussed the cost estimates provided by Neal Kimball. It looks like the project will likely 

require an additional $100,000 and the group discussed options for obtaining the remaining funding. 

 

Public Comments: 

Clyde made a motion to end the meeting at 8:15, Laurie seconded, and motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  


